
Resolution Honoring Nancy Brockway, Commissioner, New 
Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

 

WHEREAS, The Honorable Nancy Brockway will leave the 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission on or about August 
1, 2003; and  

WHEREAS, Commissioner Brockway has ably served the 
people and State of New Hampshire as Commissioner of the 
Public Utilities Commission in a time of historic change with the 
restructuring of the electric, telecommunications, and natural 
gas industries; and  

WHEREAS, Commissioner Brockway has served as Vice-Chair 
of National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners 
(NARUC) Committee on Consumer Affairs and on the NARUC 
Committee on Telecommunications; and  

WHEREAS, Commissioner Brockway has also served as a 
member of the North American Numbering Council and a 
member of the FCC Joint Conference on Accounting; and  

WHEREAS, Commissioner Brockway has made significant 
contributions to NARUC in the areas of consumer affairs, 
telecommunications, and energy efficiency; and  

WHEREAS, Commissioner Brockway always has worked 
tirelessly for the State of New Hampshire and NARUC in 
developing sound public policy; and  

WHEREAS, Commissioner Brockway has never backed down 
from tough issues and her gritty and public-spirited 
combativeness is an inspiration to all fellow Commissioners; 

  



and  

WHEREAS, Commissioner Brockway's service to NARUC and 
to New Hampshire reflect her deep sense of compassion for 
consumers and how they are affected by public policy; and  

WHEREAS, Commissioner Brockway will be remembered for 
her enthusiasm and her willingness to jump in with both feet; 
now therefore be it  

RESOLVED, That the National Association of Regulatory 
Commissioners (NARUC) convened in its July 2003 Summer 
Committee Meetings in Denver, Colorado, offers it sincere 
thanks for the dedication, vision and distinguished public 
service of Commissioner Nancy Brockway; and be it further  

RESOLVED, That the NARUC Board of Directors wishes 
Commissioner Brockway the best in her future endeavors.  

 

Sponsored by the Committee on Consumer Affairs, Committee 
on Finance and Technology, and Committee on 
Telecommunications 
Adopted by the NARUC Board of Directors July 30, 2003  

 


